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Tarpon Springs Art Association Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 
September 28, 2015 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm by President Sherry Orr 
 

Members present: Bess King, Heather Risley, Frank Hipp, Patsy Renz, Jane Lawson, Terri Gonzalez and Sherry 
Orr. 
 

Secretary's Report: 
The Minutes from the April Board Meeting were read and a motion to accept the minutes was made by Heather, 
seconded by Patsy, and passed unanimously. 
 

Treasurer's Report: 
The current balance is $1690.76 
 

Membership & Newsletter Report: 
Newsletter has been mailed and is on the website and TSAA has 142 paid memberships. 
 

Programs: 
Jane reported that Jim Throne will present a demo at the October meeting and follow-up with a workshop. Lionel 
Sanchez will present a watercolor demo and a workshop in November.  All workshops will now be on Fridays due to 
the scheduling accommodation at the Recreation Center. 
 

Sunshine: 
No report. 
 

Venues: 
North Pinellas Hospital: coordinated by Lyn Kapola and Petera Semple.  Volunteer is needed to assist. 
PAC: continues to be a popular venue. 
Yard of Ale:Frank Hipp and Lyn Kapola coordinators and Petera Semple will be the first to display her art. 
 

Shows & Special Events: 
 The next People's Choice art show at the Artist's Faire Gallery will be October 19 thru October 30 and members 
can sign up at the next general meeting.  Painting of the historic Rose Cemetery wall will be the week of October 12 
- 17 and volunteers will be solicited at the general meeting.  Heather has created the template and will procure the 
paint.  The Tarpon Springs Plein Aire event will be in spring 2016 and at the Heritage Center. Heather shared that 
artist, Keith Martin Johns, inquired about space to conduct a workshop in 2016 and all agreed she should pursue 
this request.     
 

Old Business:  
The calendars are now available for sale and will be displayed at various businesses in Tarpon Springs. It was 
suggested that they are displayed more prominently at the general meeting.   The program at the Boys & Girls club 
will resume in October with the following schedule: 
October 13 - colored pencil - Patsy Renz  
November 10 - watercolor - Bess King 
December 8 - TBD 
January 12 - TBD 
February 9 & March 8 - pastel/chalk - Teri Gonzalez 
April - Reception  
 

Volunteers will be solicited to assist in this TSAA outreach community program. The children's art from October and 
November will be submitted to the clubs National Art Show. 
 

New Business: 
Volunteer signup sheets for the Winter Art Show will be at the next general meeting. Registration of member's art 
will be November 30 and will hang for public viewing until December 30.   A motion to purchase clips for hanging the 
art was made by Heather and seconded by Patsy.  Frank will order 100 clips and they should be available for the 
December show.  Sherry will check the legality of members selling art supplies at one of the general meetings in the 
Rec Center. 
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 2:33 pm.  Minutes respectfully submitted by Bess 
King 


